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Upcoming Events   

 

Dec. 9 - Advent Service - 2:00 pm at church 

Dec. 11 - CEA Sweet Cheese Loft order forms due 

Dec. 11 - Chapel followed by Christmas Eve recording 

Dec. 11 - Hot Lunch 

Dec. 14 - CEA Christmas orders distributed 

Dec. 16 -  Advent Service - 2:00 pm at church 

Dec. 23 - Classroom Christmas Parties, Early Release - 11:30 am 

 

CEA Christmas Orders  

Just a reminder that all order forms for the CEA Sweet Cheese Loft gift boxes/popcorn                             

fundraiser must be returned to school this ​Friday, December 11 ​with full payment​.                         

Please make checks payable to ​St. John Lutheran School​. The orders will be delivered                           

to school on ​December 14​ and can be picked up or sent home with your child that day.   

 

 



 

 

Christmas Eve Services Sign Up 

There will be two Christmas Eve services this year, at 4:00 pm and 7:00 pm. We ask                                 

that those interested in attending one of these services to please sign up using the                             

Signup Genius links found on either our church or school websites. The 4:00 pm service                             

will also be livestreamed on our church’s Facebook page and YouTube channel.   

 

Hot Lunch 

Hot lunch this Friday will be sloppy joes and tator tots, served by the Thompson family. 

 

 

Mission Offering     

Our mission offering for 1st semester is going to the WELS India                       

Children’s Homes and Schools. Mission offerings are collected on                 

Friday as the children go to chapel in church. Last week we                       

collected ​$46​, bringing our total semester offering is ​$486.40​.                 

Thank you for your heartfelt gifts!   

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on                                     

every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God. 

 

Free Lunch Program 

Just a reminder that the last day of free school lunches provided by the Peshtigo School                               

District, will be December 18. Please remember to send lunches to school with your                           

child on December 21 and 22. 

 

Classroom Christmas Parties 

Our annual Christmas party day on December 23 will be a bit different this year. As a                                 

precaution, due to Covid concerns, Christmas party snacks will be provided by the                         

school. We kindly ask parents, please ​do not send any food items for your child’s                             

classroom or school on that day. School will end at 11:30 that morning. The buses will                               

run and pick up students at 11:30 am, but if parents are planning to come to school and                                   

get their children that day, please contact Mrs. Sargent or your child’s teacher by                           

Monday, December 21 so we can let the bus companies know ahead of time how many                               

students will be taking the bus that day. 

 


